From: Jonathan McClue

Sent: 22 February 2022 18:28

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Objection- enough is enough (2021/3225/P)
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please upload objection to M3 and HPE under 2021/3225/P

————— Original Message-----

T ———
Sent: 21 February 2022 22:41

To: Jonathan McClue <Jonathan.McClue@camden.gov.uk>
Cc: Redfrog <redfrogemail@gmail.com>
Subject: Objection- enough is enough

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your
password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being
used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr McClue

21 February 2022

T&CP (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015 & Planning (Listed Buildings &
Conservation Areas) Regulations 1990 MURPHY'S YARD LAND TO THE SOUTH OF GORDON HOUSE
ROAD BOUNDED BY RAILWAY LINES TO THE EAST, WEST AND SOUTH AND ACCESSED FROM
GORDON HOUSE ROAD, SANDERSON CLOSE AND GREENWOOD PLACE LONDON NWS5 Application
No. 2021/3225/P

I have been a resident of Hamstead for over twenty years and strongly object to these proposals that
threaten our views, parks, and quality of life.

| agree with the summary below.

Summary

The proposed development of the Murphy's Yard site to a height of up to 19 storeys would affect
the strategic views of central London from Parliament Hill, which are of major importance. The
impact would be signficant, blocking, and diminishing the impact of, views of key parts of central
London from a number of angles on Parliament Hill. Regional and local policies both strongly support
the importance of these strategic views. Historic England has signficant concerns about the harmful
impact of the proposals, and these should be addressed.

Enough is enough!!!!

Sincerely
Professor L. Pecorino

Sent from my iPhone



